South Ribble Borough Council
Constitution – Article 18 – Key Decisions – Special Urgency Procedure
Worden Hall and Mckenzie Arms – Procurement of Project Management and Quantity Surveying Support
This notice is to confirm that the Chair of the Scrutiny Committee on 20 January 2021 was notified of the intention of the Cabinet Member for Finance, Property and Assets to take a decision relating to ‘Worden Hall and Mckenzie Arms – Procurement of Project Management and Quantity Surveying Support’ . 
The decision had not been published on the Forward Plan and needed to be taken at the earliest opportunity. Given the key dates that needed to be achieved, there was not sufficient time to deliver and complete a competitive tender exercise for these activities. Therefore the Chair of the Scrutiny Committee agreed that the decision could be taken with less than 5 days’ notice under the Special Urgency Procedure. 
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